
2801 Old Glenview Road, Wilmette, IL 60091 

August 26, 2020 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

We have no new cases of the Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) at Mather Place. Below 

are some updates for our community: 

 

EXCITING NEWS: INDOOR DINING! 

We are pleased to announce that Alonzo’s restaurant will be open for indoor dining starting 

Tuesday, September 1. We’ll be offering all-day dining with limited seating capacity. Meal 

delivery and al fresco dining will continue to be available.  

 

Please note that reservations are required for breakfast, lunch, and dinner in Alonzo’s. 

To make a reservation, call (847) 256.9576. 

 

Note that Mather Place will be following new Illinois guidelines requiring people wear 

masks while interacting with Culinary staff (such as when placing your order and while 

being served). This applies to indoor and outdoor dining. 

 

WAYS TO CONNECT AND ENGAGE 

Mather Place is delighted to offer programs, services, and opportunities to support you and 

your lifestyle. We encourage you to take a walk, join a class, or have dinner in the 

courtyard. In an effort to help minimize the risk of infection to you and others in our 

community, please continue to wear a mask or face covering over your nose and mouth, 

maintain physical distancing of 6 feet or more, and wash your hands frequently for 20 

seconds or more.  

 

• Gather with other residents and family members.  

o Meet with your Mather Place neighbors within the community (The Fairfield 

Room, The Gateway Gallery, and the Gazebo), as well as outdoors.  

o Family members can visit on Burnham’s Patio with reservations (2 visitors per 

household); and you are welcome to attend small-group gatherings with 

family outdoors, outside of our community.  

• Participate in in-person small-group programs and events, including outdoor live 

music, Meditation, Gentle Moves, outdoor Art Lab, and more. Virtual programs also 

continue.  

• Enjoy a swim in the pool (by reservation). 

• Make a hair or nail appointment with the Cotton Salon.  

• Order supplies from Mather Market and have them delivered to your door. 

• Walk, bike, or take a drive outside the community for fresh air or exercise. 

• Shop at local grocery stores during designated times. 

 

Thank you for everything you’re doing to help keep people at Mather Place healthy! Stay 

safe and be well. 



2801 Old Glenview Road, Wilmette, IL 60091 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Katrina O’Neill 
Executive Director 

 

PS: Please note that this letter is being shared with all residents’ current emergency 
contacts. 

 

COVID-19 SYMPTOMS:  

If you are experiencing any of the following symptoms, you should contact your physician 

for guidance, stay in your home, and notify the Concierge at (847) 256.9300. Symptoms 

include a loss of taste or smell, cough, fever, sore throat, shortness of breath, and 

gastrointestinal issues such as diarrhea, nausea, or vomiting. Newer symptoms recently 

added include headache, chills, and muscle pain. Please note that pink eye, eye pain, or 

vertigo, as well as discoloration of the toes may also be COVID-19 symptoms. 
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